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EDITORIAL 
 
 
WELCOME to issue 3.2 of the Journal of Juvenilia Studies. This is the first issue of JJS 
since the two of us writing this opening editorial, Rob Breton and David Owen, have 
gone from being members of the Advisory Board to being members with Lesley 
Peterson of the core editorial team. Lesley has so magnificently put together the first 
four issues of the JJS as editor that the two of us thought we might learn from her as 
co-members of an editorial team.  

Rob has been and will continue to be the International Society for Literary 
Juvenilia (ISLJ) liaison and David has been looking after production matters and OJS 
reports and will continue to do so. Moving forward all three of us will be responsible 
for making recommendations to the Advisory Board regarding JJS policies and its 
direction; for consulting on layout and design; for overseeing the peer-review process; 
for maintaining the website content and functionality; and for copy editing and 
proofreading. We will all serve as the assigned editor for certain submissions. We 
thank Lesley for the opportunity to work with her. 

The JJS will continue to be an open-access, peer-reviewed journal, published by 
the ISLJ and hosted by University of Alberta Libraries. Insightful and innovative peer-
reviewed scholarship remains our core mission, alongside informative reviews. 
 
Rob Breton and David Owen 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 


